
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parishioner (s), 

When we are baptized we become part of the Christian family and like all families, 

for some, we may not meet regularly, but still keep in touch from time to time either 

by email , post or social media.  Unfortunately, due to a change in the Data 

Protection Law, (due to be implemented in May 2018), we shall be unable to contact 

you unless you give your permission for us to do so.   

Basically, we won’t be able to notify you of events and activities that take place at 

your parish church or send your children the annual birthday cards, without your 

consent.  

This saddens me, so I have attached a consent form and pre-paid envelope in the 

hope that we shall be able to continue to keep in touch with you. Please complete 

and tick the boxes relevant to you, sending it back, by return to me in the envelope 

provided.   

A Data Privacy Notice outlining Saint James’ Policy regarding, usage, accessing and 

retaining data will available on the church website from May onwards. 

I look forward to hearing from you, any concerns please contact me. 

 

With every blessing  

 

 

Fr. John Ward, Rector and Parish Priest  

Quedgeley & Kingsway  
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